
AIMPE 
16 March 2018 

Vice President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission 
80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 

By email: Chambers.hatcher. vp@fwc.gov.au 

Dear Vice President, 

Australian Institute of 
Marine and Power Engineers 

HEAD OFFICE 

RE: AM2016/5 Four Yearly Modern Award Review: Seagoing Industry Award 2010; Ports, 
Harbours and Enclosed Water Vessels Award 2010; and, Marine Towage Award 2010 

This submission is made in response to the Statement published by the Full Bench [2018] FWCFB 504, 
seeking submissions on the Draft Determinations for the three Awards. 

AIMPE supports the making of the Awards as per the Draft Determinations, for each of the A wards: 
Seagoing Industry Award 2010; Ports, Harbours and Enclosed Water Vessels Award 2010; and, Marine 
Towage Award 2010. 

AIMPE does not support the 9 March 2018 submission of Seal ink seeking to expand the definition of 
the Ports, Harbours and Enclosed Water Vessels Industry. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Nathan Niven 
AIMPE Senior National Organiser 

52 Buckingham Street, Surry Hills, N.S.W. 2010 
Telephone: +61 2 9698 3999 Fax: +61 2 9319 7505 


